Sara Kyle, Chairman
Tennessee Regulatory Authority f
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243

Re: Docket No. 10-00083

Dear Chairman Kyle:

It has come to my attention that the Lifeline benefits of numerous Tennessee residents
may be in jeopardy regarding service provided by Nexus Communications Reachout Wireless.
Although some are under the impression this is a legislative issue, your letter dated April 29,
2010 explains this issue involves Nexus Communications and is pending before the TRA.

Without discussing the merits of the legal issue pending before the Authority, I would
just like to say that I have met with representatives from Nexus and am impressed by the
telephone services the company offers to citizens of this state. If there is anything I can do to
assist Nexus or the TRA in continuing this valuable service, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Rep. Harry Tindell



